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Scott Reale

From: A Lopuszanski <alopuszanski@yahoo.com>
Sent: Saturday, April 10, 2021 1:34 PM
To: Zoning Inquiries
Subject: re: p& Z # 21-11000003 scheduled April 15

EXTERNAL Email: Do not reply, click links, or open attachments unless you recognize the sender's EMAIL ADDRESS as 

legitimate and know the contents are safe. 

  

 
Hello 
 
I am saying NO to the Variance at 2256 SE 13th St on building an additional single family 
residence on their property. 
 
I am a the owner of 2220 SE 14th st 
 
Thank You  
Anna Long 
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THANK YOU for deleting ALL PRIOR e-mail addresses INCLUDING the person who sent this before 
forwarding this message. And PLEASE use Bcc: for any "bulk" e-mailings, instead of To: or Cc:. By 
helping to keep our addresses private, we might be able to cut down on spam and computer identity 
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